The Nordic hedge fund index (NHX)
preliminary est. down -0.19% for June, 81% of
funds reporting

According to preliminary estimates, the Nordic hedge funds, like their international peers,
still struggled during June, being down an estimated -0.19% for the month. However, this
marks an upturn from May’s final result of -1.47%.
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